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MEMORANDUM FOR: R. L. Baer, Chief, Engineering and Generic Communications
Branch, Division of Emergency Preparedness and Engineering
Response, IE

'FROM:

SUBJECT:

T. W. Bishop, Director, Division of Resident Reactor Project
8 Engineering Inspection, RV

GENERAL ELECTRIC GENERIC LETTER ON MODlFICATION OF VERTICAL
LIFT METAL-CLAD SWITCHGEAR EQUIPMENT SHORT CIRCUIT BRACING

The purpose of this memorandum is to document the Region V response to your
memorandum of June 2, 1983 regarding the same subject. The information,
repeated below, was previously transmitted to you by telephone on August 1,
1983 by Mr. P. Morrill of our staff.

Regarding Diablo Canyon, licensee personnel reported to the Resident
Inspector that the subject switchgear had not been used at that facility.
Regarding Hanford Unit No. 2, licensee personnel reported to the Resident
Inspector that, the letter from General Electric Switchgear Department had
been received and that appropriate modifications were made to the
switchgear.

T. W. Bishop, Acting Director
Division of Resident Reactor Project

6 Engineering Inspection

CC:
V. D. Thomas, IE
D. Haist, RV
P. Morrill, RV
A. Toth, RV
M. Mendonca, RV

Qcc: 'RSB/Document Control- Desk -(RIDS)'
I

Distributed by RV
Mr. Martin
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